

Burnt Tree Primary School

Hill Rd, Tividale, Oldbury, B69 2LN Tel 0121 557 2967 Fax 0121 522 4980





9-Feb-17

Dear Parents,

School milk

If you require your child to receive milk during March, the cost will be £4.95. This amount should be in school by the morning of **Thursday 16th February 2017** at the latest in time for the order to be placed with the dairy.

Milk is an essential part of a growing child's diet. It contains a wide range of essential nutrients, energy, protein and vitamins and is also a particularly valuable source of calcium vital for strong teeth and bones.

Please send the amount in a sealed envelope with your child's name, amount enclosed and year group written on the front. This should be handed to the Class Teacher. We will not accept money that is not in a sealed envelope.

Yours faithfully

Mrs. J. Evans Head Teacher











